
 

 

Statement from Northridge Indivisible in Support of President Biden's 
Announcement to Run for Re-election in 2024 

 

Northridge, California - Northridge Indivisible, a grassroots organization dedicated to promoting 
progressive policies and political engagement, stands in full support of President Joe Biden's 
announcement to run for re-election in 2024. 

Since his inauguration in January 2021, President Biden has worked tirelessly to bring real change and 
progress to our nation. He has shown strong leadership on critical issues like the COVID-19 pandemic 
and climate change. The unemployment rate is at historic lows with over 12 million new jobs.  He signed 
the Inflation Reduction Act into Law, capped the cost of insulin for seniors to $35, and brought about 
immense infrastructure and manufacturing investment. He signed an executive order to promote racial 
equity, which includes measures to combat discrimination in housing, healthcare, education, and other 
areas.  He is a champion for Racial Justice, Women’s Rights, LGBTQ Rights, and Voting Rights.   

We believe that President Biden's vision for our country is the right one and that he is the best 
candidate to lead us forward in these challenging times. He has demonstrated a steadfast commitment 
to working for all Americans. He has worked to build a more united and equitable nation. 

Northridge Indivisible is committed to supporting President Biden's re-election campaign and to working 
with other progressive organizations to build a strong and diverse coalition of supporters. We encourage 
you to join us in supporting President Biden's re-election campaign. Together, we can continue the 
progress that he has made to fight for our Democracy and fundamental rights that are under attack by 
MAGA GOP extremists. 

For more information about Northridge Indivisible or to get involved, please visit the organization's 
website at https://www.trnindivisible.org/ 
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